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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

 Welcome to this week's newsletter. 
How lovely to have the sunshine this week, it certainly raises our spirits!  
Our children have been working tremendously hard on their presentation in their new exercise books and are 
showing an immense deal of pride in their work. In our assembly this week, we discussed resilience and 
determination; the children have been thinking about how to approach their learning when it feels a bit tricky and 
how it can make them feel.   
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS  

 Class 2 
We have been using old photographs to discover what seaside holidays were like long ago. 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
Poppy– for always offering help and looking for a 
             solutions to a problem 
Jenson B – for being polite and kind 
Isla – for great encouragement and teamwork in PE 
Moses – for having a happy Friday 
 

Star of the Week 
Beorn – for working on improving his speech sounds 
Ella –  for working hard and concentrating well 
Ezra – for excellence in PE 
Maxim– for perseverance in Maths assessments 
Jasmine – for excellent sentence construction 

PFA 

As lockdown gradually starts to ease our PFA are 
looking forward to once more arranging and hosting 
events to raise funds for events and facilities for the 
children here at Glebeland. 
They will be holding a meeting at the school on Friday 
30th April at 9:00 am to discuss the way forward.  The 
meeting will be held outside with the appropriate 
social distancing and we ask that you wear a face 
mask if attending please. 
The focus of the meeting will be on future events 
when these are possible and also the election of 
officers as some key members of the committee have 
elected to step down as their children are no longer at 
Glebeland  

SCIENCE CLUB 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our new 
Science Club who met for the first time on Monday.  
Our enthusiastic young scientists will be working 
towards the Crest Super Star Awards which means 
they need to complete 8 scientific investigations 
recording and analysing their results/ 
Their first challenge was to use different materials 
and adhesives to mend a hole in a bucket and 
assess the best combination. 
They learned the importance of only changing one 
variable in order to achieve accurate results for 
comparison.   
They are looking forward to their next ‘sticky’ 
challenge on Monday 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class 1 
We have been writing our own stories based on ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’  Our stories are called ‘A 
Sailor’s Outing’ 
  
 

 

 
Class 3 
We have been continuing our work on the Stone Age and imagining what might have happened 
in a cave many years ago by examining artefacts that were excavated there. 

 
Class 4       
We have been continuing our work on World War II and have written News reports of the day war 
was declared 
 
 
 
  
 
 
        
 

  

 

 

 


